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To: MMA’s Legislative Policy Committee  

Fr: Kate Dufour, Director of Advocacy & Communications 

Re: September 26 LPC Meeting Updates 

Date: October 7, 2024 

On behalf of the advocacy team, thank you for your ongoing work on the development of MMA’s 
2025-2026 legislative platform.  Due to the quality of your conversations during the September 26 
meeting, the working groups have the feedback necessary to continue developing proposals for the 
LPC’s consideration.   

For your information, attached you will find three updated documents: (1) working group 
membership list; (2) summary of  potential issues for inclusion on MMA’s finalized platform, 
including expanding the responsibility of the Public Safety Working Group to include county jail 
and general operations funding, and adding the municipal regulation of syringe needle exchange 
programs located on municipal property to the list of standalone bills; and (3) combined working 
group memos summarizing the policy committee’s September 26 discussions.   

If you have questions about these documents, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
kdufour@memun.org or 1-800-452-8786.  

Again, thank you for your ongoing participation in these discussions and willingness to serve on 
the LPC.   
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